
 

 

 

 

 

 

        
18th April 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have arranged with our local uniform supplier, Pinders, to print Leavers Hoodies for our Year 6 children.  
Children will be allowed to wear these instead of their school jumper or cardigan when they are delivered to 
school (We are hoping this will be at the end of May after their SATs).  The hoody will be navy and 
embroidered with the school logo on the front.  All children’s names (whole Y6 cohort) will be printed on the 
back of it.  The cost of the hoody is £16 for junior sizes or £22 for adult small (see size list below), and must 
be paid via ParentPay by Thursday 2nd May. 

 

Please complete the form below and return to the office by Thursday 2nd May.  We have samples of the 
different sizes available in the school office and highly recommend that you try before you order as incorrect 
orders cannot be exchanged.  School will need to have the order with Pinders by Friday 3rd May at the latest 
so we will not be able to accept any orders after this date.   

 

**Please return the slip advising if you are happy for your child’s name to appear on the hoody, even if 
you are not wishing to order one** 

 

Please clearly print your child’s forename as you wish for it to appear on the hoody. 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Holmes 
Headteacher 
___________________________________________________________________________ 

Year 6 Leavers Hoody 
 

Forename of Child: ___________________________________________  
 
Class: ______________________________________________________ 

 

◻  I am happy for my child’s name to be included on the hoody 

◻  I would like to order a hoody and have paid £16 or £22 via ParentPay (dependent on size) 

◻  I DO NOT wish to order a hoody 
 

Size required (please circle):   MEDIUM YOUTH (7-8yrs)   LARGE YOUTH (9-11yrs)  ADULT SMALL  
          
          XL YOUTH (12-13yrs)   

                                       
Signed:  _______________________ (parent/carer) 


